
 

 

 

 

 

 

        
 

Welcome   

 

Happy New Year from all at the BEST Teaching School, we hope you had a restful break. 

 

As we find ourselves in these challenging times, we hope this newsletter finds you well. Due to the 
recent government guidance, BEST Teaching School have adapted the way we work whilst 
ensuring you still receive the excellent training you have come to expect from us. All of our courses 
are currently running virtually to protect our delegates. 
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PROGRAMMES STARTING SOON 



   



 

  



 


